
Construction of the North Section and Center Section of 
Taxiway ‘A’ is on-going.  NOTAMs have been placed 
regarding (1) personnel and equipment working near 
Runway 15-33 and (2) closure of the existing skewed 
section of Taxiway ‘A’ to all aircraft operations from 6 am to 
5 pm local time Monday through Friday.  On Monday, 
March 31, 2008, Runway 15-33 will be closed for up to 
one day to allow construction activities to join the 
taxiway to the runway. The new segmented circle is 
being constructed on the east side of the runway and new 
taxiway lights are being installed on the South Section of 
Taxiway ‘A.’  The runway and taxiway lights remain OTS for 
the next few weeks.

NHDOT is committed to providing the airport 
tenants and visitors with the latest 
information on this project.

To receive e-mail updates on this project’s 
progress or to ask questions about the 
project, please call (603) 271-2552 or e-mail 
cniewola@dot.state.nh.us.  

For immediate project concerns, please 
contact Ossipee Valley Aviation and the 
information will be relayed to the appropriate 
parties.
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